
Help celebrate Christmas with your 

favorite farm animal or pet’s picture. 

     The Women for Family Farms is again sponsoring the Christmas holiday program and are seeking 

member's pictures of their pets and/or farm animals or both for a special farm animal and pet edition 

to bring in this year’s Christmas fun! 

     The idea of Christmas on the farm is nothing new but we want to see the creativity out there on 

the farm with your farm animals and/or pets as there will be two categories available for prizes. Farm 

animals is one category and your family pet picture is the second category.  You can enter in both 
categories!   We ask that the picture be sent as a jpeg or pdf file that we can use in the Electronic 

Directions publication which comes out 2 times each month.  We are targeting the December 15th 

electronic newsletter .  The committee will vote on the winners on December 12th.  The winners will 

be posted in December 15th or the December 31st Directions edition 2024 pending space.  First Place 

is a $50 gift card to your favorite restaurant and Second Place will be a $25 gift certificate to your 

favorite snacking location.  Please have all entries into the Farm Bureau office by December 6th, 2024. 

You can email entries to wcfb@willcfb.com.  Any questions can be  directed to 815-727-4811! 
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